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Pro Bono Institute Congratulates Day Pitney on its Pro Bono 
Efforts
The Pro Bono Institute sent a tweet this week congratulating Day Pitney on the firm's best pro bono year ever. 

From the Pro Bono Institute: "Congratulations to Day Pitney on meeting PBI's Law Firm Pro Bono Challenge. Keep up the 

good work - http://bit.ly/aO4wA5#probono"

In 2009 we exceeded our commitment to donate at least 3 percent of our total billable hours towards pro bono matters 

benefiting persons of limited means as well as charitable and civic organizations. Lawyers throughout our firm stepped up 

and were recognized for taking leadership roles in a wide variety of pro bono and public service organizations.

Insights

News

http://bit.ly/aO4wA5#probono

